




From: Berna Rasmussen [mailto:b.j.rasmussen@worldnet.att.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2007 1:11 PM 
To: Blanchard, Billie C. 
Subject: Sunrise Powerlink 

Dear Billie Blanchard,                                            Feb. 5, 2007 
  
Since I now live in Indiana, I learned of the renewed attempt to build high transmission 
powers lines across the Anza Boreggo Desert State Park only recently. My husband and I 
are still opposed to such construction. 
  
I have had a long love of the Anza-Borrego. It began when I was a child in San Diego 
and my parents, sister and I would go out to the desert at every opportunity in the late 
1930’s. When we returned home to San Diego after the WWII, my mother, sister and I 
renewed our visits. My father did not survive the war. 
  
After I was married, the State Park became the favorite winter camping destination for 
my husband, two children and me in the 60’s. During that time, we joined the Sierra 
                                                                                                                                        Club 
and I became active with the conservation committee of the San Diego Chapter. Also 
during that time, Harriet Allen, Joe Read, Doc Parker, Jim Whitehead, myself and others 
formed the Anza-Borrego Committee. I was, also, for many years Membership secretary 
for the Desert Protective Council.  
  
During the late 60’s, San Diego Gas &Electric contacted the SD Chapter conservation 
committee regarding the building of high power transmission lines across the Anza –
Borrego State Park. I think they hoped to get our support of the endeavor.  Mr. Sinnott, 
then president of SDG&E, sent Frank Devore to meet with us. He tried everything, 
including a lunch with Mr. Sinnott in the SDG&E executive dining room. Frank Devore, 
also , told me that SDG&E would paint the towers any color we wanted. I guess he 
thought that since there were many women in the Conservation Committee, that designer 
colors would sway us. However, they did not and the San Diego Chapter remained 
opposed.   We did not oppose building the lines around the bottom of the Park out side 
the boundary line at the time. The matter seemed to go away. 
  
Now the specter of high power transmission line across the State Park has again risen its 
ugly head. My husband and I are completely opposed to the Sunrise Powerlink  plans, as 
we were to SDG&E plans in the past. De-designation of wilderness in a State Park should 
never be allowed for development of any kind, private or otherwise.  
  
This is a long e-mail, but I wanted you to know that I’m not just a Hoosier butt-in-sky. I 
may not be in California any longer but my love of the Anza-Borrego remains.  
  
Thank you,        Berna Rasmussen   b.j.rasmussen@att.net    
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 From:   Glenn Hachadorian <ghachadorian@sbcglobal.net>    

     [ add to contacts  ]

 To:  sunrise@aspeneg.com

 Cc:

 Date:  Wednesday, February 07, 2007 10:44 pm

 Subject:  Public Comment

Dear CPUC, US BLM, & Aspen Eng: 
 
Re: Sunrise Powerlink, Coastal Link 
 
Its extremely disappointing that CalTrans can reject a 
route alternative along State Route 56 (aka Ted 
Williams Parkway) without reasonable consideration.  
Taxpayers have invested millions of dollars in the 
environmental impact analysis of putting this roadway 
in place and we would like to leverage that investment 
by routing the coastal link along that roadway instead 
of through Los Penasquitos Canyon Preserve and the 
Rancho Penasquitos residential areas. 
 
Taxpayers get burned when a taxpayer funded state 
agency rejects powerlink alternative routes by forcing 
essentially pristine preserve areas to be used for 
underground transmission lines. We lose use of these 
preserve areas during construction, and we pay twice 
for the environmental impact analysis. 
 
I request that the routing alternative proposal along 
State Route 56 be escalated to the highest levels of 
state government for consideration, including the 
Governor's office. 
 
Regards, 
 
Glenn Hachadorian 
Rancho Penaquitos Resident 
8420 Rice Court, San Diego, CA 92129 
Email: ghachadorian@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
Glenn E. Hachadorian 
 
Email: ghachdorian@sbcglobal.net 
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